

Crime and Policing Group 2 Marsham Street London SW1P 4DF Tel: 020 7035 4848 Fax: 020 7035 4745 www.gov.uk/home-office

Benali Hamdache request-299658-2e5d0dfc@whatdotheyknow.com

Reference: 37326 18 November 2015

Dear Mr Hamdache,

Thank you for your e-mail of 28 October 2015, in which you ask for information relating to missing children investigations. Your request has been handled as a request for information under the Freedom of Information Act 2000.

The Home Office does not hold the information which you have requested.

The information you have requested is not held by central Home Office as this is an operational matter for the force concerned. You may wish to consider contacting the Missing Persons Bureau via http://www.missingpersons.police.uk or the relevant police force. The https://www.police.uk website has links to websites for all UK police forces.

Yours sincerely

Safeguarding Unit

Email: foirequests@homeoffice.gsi.gov.uk

